

## DEAR VALUED CUSTOMERS,

We would like to inform the community and our contractors that we will be closing the doors to the public till further notice. We ask that you please place your orders over the phone and pay by Credit, Debit or Account. We can put the orders together inside and bring it out for you. Also, we are still making deliveries.

We ask that you are able to receive the order and bring it into your own home, we will not be entering anyone's house. We will however place items in a customer's garage as long as the drivers feel it is safe.

We feel this decision was necessary to protect our employees, their families and our community from COVID-19.

Stay healthy, we apologize for any inconveniences this may cause.

Sincerely,

George and Mitch